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Memo 
 

TO: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, and RCIA Coordinators 

FROM: Dcn. Greg McAvoy-Jensen 

DATE: December 23, 2024 

RE: Rites of Election 2025 

 

The below communication is from the Diocesan Christian Initiation Committee. 

 

The Rites of Election will take place at the following times and places: 

 

Saturday, March 8th, 1:00pm, Our Lady of Mercy, Redding 

Saturday, March 8th, 2:00pm, St. Clare, Roseville 

Saturday, March 8th, 7:30pm, Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament, Sacramento 

Sunday, March 9th, 2:00pm, Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament, Sacramento 

Sunday, March 9th, 7:30pm, Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament, Sacramento 

 

Your time has not changed from last year, but if you are not sure of it, please email Shannon Langer 

at sblecha916@yahoo.com. Any questions can be directed to Shannon. 

 

Please start your discernment talks with your people! 

 

Here is the video from last year for those of you who are new (or just need a reminder) on how to 

fill out the form and the details for Rite of Election: 

 

mailto:sblecha916@yahoo.com


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LZd_D2VB_f8 

 

If you are NO LONGER THE CONTACT, please email Shannon your name and parish so she can 

update the records. 

 

Reservations are due Friday, January 24th!  Please remember that you must answer EVEN IF YOU 

ARE NOT ATTENDING. 

 

https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/rite_of_election 

 

Thank you! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LZd_D2VB_f8
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